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Box 1383
St. Paul, AB TOA 3A0

October 18, 2018

To whom it may concern:

On behalf of the St. Paul & Community Family Benefit Society, please consider this our request for you to
become a sponsor by donating a silent auction item or making a financial contribution to our 11th annual
New Year's Eve Benefit Dance. All donations received go to support nominated families who have met
our criteria.

All expenses associated with hosting the Benefit dance are paid for through hundreds of volunteer hours
at various fee-for-service events.

With the generous donations from businesses like yours, over the last 11 years we were fortunate enough
to assist 34 families from the St. Paul and Elk Point Area. Since 2008 we have raised and given out a
total of over $170,000.00 to our eligible recipients. Each family had varying needs and the funds raised at
each benefit has assisted with those needs. No matter how big or small the battle is for each family, we
provide community support during their difficult time. With your contribution we will be able to continue to
assist more families in the future.

Our sponsorship levels are: Platinum: $1000+; Gold: $500-$999; Silver: $200-$499; Bronze: $50-$199;
Honourable Mentions: under $50. All of our sponsors are greatly appreciated and we recognize your
sponsorship in various ways. If you want more information on how we recognize our sponsors, please
contact Marilyn at 780-645-0567.

If you are interested in purchasing a table of eight tickets ($160.00) for the event on New Year's Eve, we
would be happy to reserve a table for you or your company. This year’s event is being held at the Rec
Centre, thanks to the generous donation of the facility from the Town of St. Paul.

We are now accepting e-transfers directly to our account. If you would like to send your donation or
purchase tickets please use our alternate email which is newyearsbenefitdance@gmail.com. This email
is used for e-transfers only.

Please visit our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/StPaulCommunityFamilyBenefit/ or email me at
stpaulcommunityfamilybenefit@gmail.com if you have any questions or want more information.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Shapka

Silent Auction Coordinator

Families Helping Families........



